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MacNeil, Jami

From: MacNeil, Jami
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 8:17 AM
To: Ron Huber
Subject: RE: NRPA Application - SHM Rockland, LLC - proposed marina expansion
Attachments: NRPA Application-Full email version.pdf

Mr. Huber,  
 
Please find attached a copy of the application.  It is not uploaded to the DEP website.   
 
Best, 
 
-Jami MacNeil (she/her) 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 

From: Ron Huber <coastwatch@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 4:53 PM 
To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: NRPA Application - SHM Rockland, LLC - proposed marina expansion 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Jamie  Can you please send me  some details of   SHM's NRPA application NRPA application?  Is anything uploaded,  as 
the BPL did  for its SHM documents and written comments?  
 
Sincerely  
 
Ron Huber 
POB 1871,  Rockland Maine 04841 
e coastwatch@gmail.com  
tel:  207-691-4634  
 
 
On Wed, Oct 13, 2021 at 2:23 PM MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov> wrote: 

Sent via electronic mail only 

  

Good Afternoon,  
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This is to notify you that the deadline for submitting public comments to the Department of Environmental Protection 
regarding the Natural Resources Protection Act permit application (#L-20386-4P-P-N) for a marina expansion as 
submitted by SHM Rockland, LLC is 5:00 pm on November 1, 2021.  

  

Comments may be submitted directly to me, the project manager, via this e-mail address.  If you have already 
submitted comments in writing to me, your comments have been entered into the Department’s record.   

  

This notice is being sent to the Rockland City office as well as bcc to all individuals who have previously contacted the 
Department expressing interest in the application.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

-Jami MacNeil (she/her) 

Environmental Specialist III  

Bureau of Land Resources  

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  

  


